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Subject: Communication of flood alerts to Member States under the Copernicus system 

In the debate on the impact of the flooding in central and eastern Europe that was held on 18 
September 2024 during Parliament’s plenary session in Strasbourg, Janez Lenarčič, the EU 
Crisis Management Commissioner, said that the relevant EU bodies had already sent flood 
warnings to the governments of Member States at risk, including Poland, on 10 September 
2024. Those alerts were issued through the Copernicus early warning system. In response to 
that statement, we have the following questions:      

1. When exactly did the Commission pass on the first alerts of a flood risk in Poland? On 
what date and at what time were those alerts relayed? 

2. Did the Polish Government react to those warnings? 
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